
North West Lancashire & Cumbria IA Branch
Please reply to: 
80 Carleton Road
Chorley
Lancashire
PR6 8UB

Tel: 01257 278759
Email: nwlancs@iasupport.org

Dear member,                                                                          31st July 2020.

Unfortunately circumstances have changed little since I last wrote. Some of the 
restrictions placed on us have eased whilst fresh ones have been imposed and I’m 
sure that we are all getting a little concerned as to when things might return to some 
kind of normality. I know that there has been a ‘spike’ in one of our local towns and I 
hope that that will soon clear up and will not have caused anyone any problems.

I know of only one of our members, one too many though, who has passed away 
during the pandemic and this was not Corvid19 related so it would appear that you 
are all keeping yourselves safe and I hope you continue to do so.

Sadly there doesn’t appear to be any chance of organising a meeting yet as most 
venues are still unable to provide the necessary safety conditions which are required 
by the regulations but as soon as I am able to do so I will make arrangements as it 
seems so long ago that we were able to meet up.

Yours sincerely,

Keith

Keith Woan.
Branch Secretary


